

CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

1170 Lakeland Drive • P.O. Box 4935 • Jackson, Mississippi 39296-4935 • (601) 981-1511 • Fax: (601) 981-1515

Cobie Collins, President Les Childress, Vice President Alton Shaw, Secretary-Treasurer Michael Monk, Chief Executive Officer

May 15, 2017

Mr. Trey Baxter President Board of Supervisors Post Office Box 608 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Baxter:

This communication is to officially notify each member government that the overall assessment for local funds requirements to support the fiscal year 2018 Work Program will remain at \$231,176. This amount has remained unchanged since fiscal year 1991 – the twenty-eighth straight year.

Your local share of these member dues will remain unchanged from last year. Therefore, we would request that Madison County budget \$11,279.00 for fiscal year 2018 in order to support the overall program of work including numerous activities and functions similar to the past year. Also, please note that Madison County's pro rata requirement to support the overall Aging Services for the elderly will be \$8,896.00. The total fiscal year 2018 assessment is therefore \$20,175.00.

Please do not pay from this letter. An invoice will be sent to you around October 1, 2017. This notification is for budgeting purposes only.

If you should have any questions or need any further information regarding the above, please do not hesitate to call me.

~ fipe

Sincerely

Michael Monk
Chief Executive Officer

cc: Mr. Shelton Vance, Comptroller